
 
 

MEET BANGLADESH 
at Blacktown City Festival 2008 

 
 

Like every year, Children of the Bangladesh Community will be 
performing at the 2008 Blacktown City Festival to be held on  

 

Saturday, 31st May 2008 
2:35pm – 2:50pm 

Stage 2 ( In front of Old Council Library) 
 

All Bangladeshis living in Blacktown and surrounding suburbs are 
requested to attend the show with their family and cheer our 
children. 
Please note that this daylong festival attracts more than 100,000 
people every year. 

For details, please contact 
Uday Shankar Barua  Tel: 96267450, Mob: 0404297315 
Abdul Haq   Tel: 96284568, Mob: 0425260239 


